
A REMINDER

The first report of the Committee of Sixteen contained a
subscription coupon to be used by those who desired to share in
the work undertaken by the Committee, by subscribing to-
wards its fund for current expenses. Twenty thousand dollars
was asked for the year commencing November 1st, 1918. It was
stated that several amounts of $1,000 and $500 were looked for
in addition to a large number of smaller subscriptions. The
response, though generous, has so far supplied only about a quarter
of the amount required. No direct personal canvass has yet been
made, as it is hoped that citizens will voluntarily and promptly
provide the required funds, without its being necessary for the
Committee members to take time from their regular work for
the purpose of collecting money.

No doubt many who received the first report intended to
subscribe something but delayed and then neglected to do so.
If you are one of these will you not make use of the enclosed
coupon and envelope.

Draw cheques to order of A. Falconer, Hon. Treas., and mail
them to Committee of Sixteen, 213 Drummond Building.
Montreal.


